
 
 
The Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, the Tourism Industry and Hospitality 
Management Program, had the Internal Quality Assurance on the curriculum level for 
the academic year 2019. 
 
On August 11th, 2020, the Tourism Industry and Hospitality Management Program, the Faculty 
of Humanities and Social Sciences, had the Internal Quality Assurance on the curriculum level 
for the academic year 2019.  The board of the Internal Quality Assurance consisted of Asst. 
Prof. Jessada Khunkhoe as a chairperson, Ms. Rattitaya Hirunyahard as a committee, Ms. Iriya 
Pongpitaya as a committee, and Ms. Jiraporn  Harmwong as a secretary. This time the Tourism 
Industry and Hospitality Management Program met the standard of Internal Quality Assurance. 
 

 


